
Memorandum

To: Natick Board of Selectmen

CC: Melissa A. Malone, Town Administrator

William Chenard, Deputy Town Administrator

From: Jillian Wilson Martin, Sustainability Coordinator

Date: October 10, 2019

Subject: Energy Efficiency Project at Police Station

Dear Natick Board of Selectmen:

The Town is ready to move forward with the LED conversion of the Natick Police Station at 20 East Central St.

The project, which is timely given the tandem LED conversion of the Fire Station, is estimated to result in 
approximately $11,000 in electricity savings each year, and Eversource is providing an incentive payment of 
$22,804 to support the work. The net result is a cost of $52,282 to the Town, which will be funded by the capital 
allocation for energy efficiency programs, as appropriated at the 2018 Fall Town Meeting.

Please note this project qualifies as energy conservation services as allowed under M.G.L c.25A section 14. It is less 
than $100,000 and subject to prevailing wage. The Town intends to contract with Horizon Solutions to complete it.

We respectfully request your approval of the enclosed contract.

Thank you for your consideration.


